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BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  Through the generosity of the Joe Barnhart 
Foundation, Beeville ISD was able to offer technology mini-grant opportunities to 
teachers in the district.  Debbie Delbosque, Sheryl Ferguson, Mary Rich, Patricia 
Zambrano, Lauralee Bankston, Lisa Latcham, Cheryl Burris, and Vickie McClendon 
wrote excellent grants and the committee of six (6) grant readers scored all of them with 
good scores.  We recognize their efforts to take technology to a new level in their 
classrooms! 
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